
EDITORIAL 

A National Follow-up Conference on teacher education 
in the field of Teaching English as a Second Language in 
Australia was held in Canberra in June 1984. The Conference 
was organised by the Language Education Branch of the then 
Department of Education and Youth Affairs. The aim of the 
Conference was to consider the T.E.S.O.L. content that should 
be included in teacher training courses in Australia from a 
number of perspectives, including that of Aboriginal education. 

A number of problems were highlighted and the following 
are of particular relevance to Aboriginal education:-

** (i) a shortage of teachers with the specialist 
knowledge skills and qualifications appropriate 
to teach English (a) as a second language to 
Aborigines... 

(ii) inadequate knowledge and skills among all 
teachers who work across all subject areas with 
Aborigines... 

(vii) in Aboriginal education, a failure to encourage, 
utilize and provide opportunities for qualifications 
for Aboriginal personnel despite the value of their 
particular cultural and linguistic knowledge and 
skills. 

To educate teachers to be able to meet the particular 
and unique needs of all children appropriately and fully is a 
major challenge for Australian education. This issue of The 
Aboriginal Child at School contains a number of articles which 
address these problems both explicitly and implicitly, and 
provide a range of perspectives that contribute to a deeper 
understanding of the issues involved in teacher education. 

Kind regards 

Hon. Editor 
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